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KITTITAS COUNTY 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

 

AGENDA STAFF REPORT 

 

 

AGENDA DATE:   June 7, 2011 

  

ACTION REQUESTED:      Set a Public Hearing on June 21, 2011 to consider 

amending fees collected by Public Works Department, 

Community Development Services, and the Fire Marshal. 

              

 

BACKGROUND:   Fees for Public Works Department (PWD), Community 

Development Services (CDS), and the Fire Marshal were 

amended in 2010 and amendments to these fees are being 

proposed.   The PWD’s new 2010 fees have been reviewed 

and staff finds the full cost recovery for Road Standards 

Variances is less than the adopted fee and will be proposing 

a reduction of that fee.  CDS has three permit applications 

without established fees: Intervening Ownership 

applications, Shoreline Exemption applications, and Title 

Elimination applications.  CDS will be proposing fees for 

these applications.  The Fire Marshal is also proposing fees 

for new permits including emergency repair to bridges, 

permanent repair to bridges, and revision to fire systems. 

 

This public hearing is being requested to consider 

amending these fees. 

 

INTERACTION:   PWD, CDS, Fire Marshal, and Prosecutors Office 

   

RECOMMENDATION: Set a Public Hearing 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  Notice of Public Hearing 

 

LEAD STAFF:   Jan Ollivier 

     Transportation Manager 

 

 


